
 
 

NOTICE: 
 
In 2013, the NRC staff initiated a process to document the basis for withdrawing Regulatory 
Guides and making them publicly available.  The basis for this particular Regulatory Guide was 
not documented.   
 
Regulatory guides may be withdrawn when they no longer provide useful information, their 
guidance is superseded by changes in the regulations, or their guidance has been incorporated 
into a different guide. When an existing regulatory guide is withdrawn, current licensees may 
continue to use it, as the withdrawal does not affect any existing licenses or agreements. 
Withdrawal means that the guide should not be used for future NRC licensing activities. 
Changes to existing licenses or new application reviews should use other regulatory guidance.  
 
If you would like to provide suggestions or seek more information on a particular guide, please 
send an email to RegulatoryGuideDevelopmentBranch.Resource@nrc.gov or submit an inquiry 
thru the Contact us webpage. 


